Mirjam

P.0.Box 2293

Jerusalem 91022
Mobilephone: 050-8290818

Mrs. Rina Hever
P.0.Box 93

Kohav Jair 44864 Jerusalem, the 14.2.2010

My Fax from the 20.1.2010 and our Meeting in Jerusalem on the 11.,2.20
Information concerning your Son, Missing Soldier Guy Hever

Dear Rina,

it was a great honour and pleasure for me to come to know you persona

last Thursday here in Jerusalem.

I could really see how your spirit was comming back to life while
listening to my Teéport about my méeting with your son Guy in Syria
as the Tanach is telling us about Jaakév when he heard that his son
Josef was still alive. It was like you also said: "Enough, I want to

see him!"

As it was your wish, I want to confirm now in a few. sentences what
I have said to you during our conversation:

I met your son, missing soldier Guy Hever, during an interrogation
on the Third of May 2005 around 22.00 o'clock at night in Damascus/
Syria with 90% certainty. Of course I can not say "100%Z" because his
name was not mentioned.

The Syrians used Guy in the beginning of this 5-hour-interrogation

to ask me questions in Hebrew. 25-30 partly very important people were
at that time present in the well-furnished room. Out of observations
I know exactly the place in Damascus where we met and where I was
afterwards imprisoned. ‘

First T thought it was Ron Arad. At that time I didn't knew anything
about Guy and his fate. But when I saw afterwards photos from Ron Arad
I knew for sure it was not him. Nobody told me about missing soldier
Guy Hever.

Only about two years later when I made a computer—course in Berlin/
Germany and was surving in the Internet I found by chance on the
16.2.2007 a newspaper—artiele from the 14.2.2007 about the fate of

Guy Hever including a photo from him. Immediately I knew it was him

I had met on the 3.5.2005 during my main-interrogation in Damascus.

I have given all information directly afterwards further but obviously
it was not taken serious and had not been transfered to you, Rina,
as Guys mother.

That's all what I want to say now. I hope this information is helping
you to get your son back from Syria, even now after more tham 4 years.
Don't give this letter or information to the Medialll

As I have told you, I am willing to go with you to the Police, the
General Security Services or other Goverment Institutions to be furthe
interviewed because that's the straight and therefore best way.
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Mirjam, a mother in Israel as you



